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JAMESTOWN—WALKING  WITH  H ISTORY  

The Town of Jamestown is now picking up recycling in con-
tainers.  Several weather events and the holidays delayed 
delivery of containers to all customers, but we have com-
pleted the project.  We mailed a flyer recently with infor-
mation about the program with the hope that the flyer would 
be posted on refrigerators or message boards as a quick 
reference guide.  We still have flyers at Town Hall and the same information is 
available on the Town’s webpage and the last page of this newsletter. Recycling 
in plastic bags WILL NO LONGER be collected. 
 
Only recyclable material should be placed in the container.  Please do not use 

plastic bags as the 
plastic bags contami-
nate the recycling 
stream.  Plastic bags 
can be recycled at 
several businesses 
such as grocery 
stores.  North Da-
vidson Garbage Ser-
vice (NDGS) will not 
empty recycling con-
tainers that have plas-
tic bags in them.  Simi-
larly, no garbage or 
food waste should be 
placed in the recycling 

container – they will not empty that material either. If you have received an or-
ange notice on your cart, you have put inappropriate items in  the cart or  you 
have not put your cart away in a timely manner. 
 
If you have large boxes or large pieces of cardboard that will not easily fit in the 
recycling container, please collapse the material as much as possible.   That 
cardboard can be stacked and placed next to the container.  Please only leave 
such large pieces out when rain is not threatening.  NDGS may not be able to 
collect and recycle the cardboard if it gets wet, and we would hate for your recy-
cling efforts to be for naught. 
 
As always, thank you for recycling, and feel free to contact us with any questions. 

Recycling  Update 



HE L L O  F RO M  T H E  CL ER K ’S  CO R NE R      
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Recycling 

will be 

picked up 

every  

Monday 

during  

2019! 

Jamestown Park Golf CoursE 

Hello Jamestown,  
 

 Spring is right around the corner and I 
know that we’re all ready for it! Every year, 
NCDOT requests that cities and towns partici-
pate in a litter sweep to help keep our commu-
nities clean. The Town of Jamestown has a lit-
ter sweep in the spring and the fall. The spring 
litter sweep will take place on April 27th this 
year, and we would love to have as many vol-
unteers as possible participate!  

 

 Elizabeth Greeson has done a wonder-
ful job organizing the last couple of litter 
sweeps. Please feel free to call Town Hall if you 
would like to volunteer. You can ask to speak to me or Elizabeth and we’ll give you some more 

information. We meet at the Food Lion 
parking lot at 9:00 am. All the volunteers 
are given a vest, gloves, and trash bags. 
There are different routes for volunteers 
to go on and we can direct you to the ap-
propriate area. We usually pick up trash 
until 11:00 am. We do request that all vol-
unteers wear long sleeves and high top 
shoes. 

 

 Please call and let us know if 
you’re interested! It is a really rewarding 
experience. It’s nice to give back to the 
community that you live in and also try to 
make it a cleaner place. I usually look for 
any excuse to sleep in, but I have never 

regretted waking up a little early on Saturday to be a part of this effort! I hope to see you all 
there!  

  

 

Katie McBride, CMC 

Town Clerk  

Spring is just around the 

corner!  

 

Book your tee times now—call 

the pro shop at 336.454.4912 
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Pinecroft Sedgefield 

The Pinecroft Sedgefield Fire Department held its annual Awards Banquet on Friday Janu-
ary 18, 2019 at Rehobeth UMC. All active firefighters, auxiliary members, and Board of 
Directors were recognized for their hard work and dedication to the communities we serve.  

 

The following members were recognized for their years of service: 

 

Auxiliary Members      Firefighters 

Kate Burnside – 5 years   Mitch Dawkins – 5 years 

Mary Cockerham – 25 years   Mason James – 5 years 

Cathy Thomas – 35 years   Brandon Miller – 5 years 

     Andrew Oliphant – 5 years 

     Ian Good – 10 years 

     Mark Felts – 35 years 

 

The following members were awarded the 2018 Medical Life Save award: 

Derrick Blackburn   Stephan Arnold  Kevin Welch 

Luke Bowden   Andy Bridges  Jay Wall 

John Evans   Jacob Owens  Holt Alcon 

Lynn Jones   Mark Felts  Brandon Cobb 

Jeremiah Thompson   Ian Good   Tim Sawyer 

Matthew Troxler   Trevor Martin 

    

The following members were awarded the 2018 Award of Commendation: 

Elizabeth Ashley   Mark Clapp  Donavan Hayes 

Kevin Burnside   Alex Cole   Ian Good 

Will Chancellor   Hunter Foulks      
 

The following members were awarded the 2018 Certificate of Appreciation for deployment to Sted-
man, NC during Hurricane Florence: 

Tim Sawyer   Luke Bowden  Alex Cole 

Darren Flippin   Evan Hodgin  Lynn Jones 

Mason James   Stephan Arnold 

 

The following members were awarded the 2018 Training Award: 

Derek Andrews   Corey Spencer  Michael Fuhrman 

Elizabeth Ashley   Holt Alcon   Donavan Hayes 

Alex Cole    Derrick Blackburn  Evan Hodgin 

Tim Fields    Colton Perdue  Jay Wall 

David Ziglar 

 

The following members were awarded the 2018 Fire Prevention Award: 

Frankie Pinnix   Stephan Arnold  Corey Spencer 

Andrew Oliphant   Holt Alcon 

 

The following member was awarded the 2018 Chiefs Award for his work on the accreditation pro-
cess: Mason James 

 

The following member was awarded the 2018 Rookie Firefighter of the Year award: Donavan Hayes 

 

The following member was awarded the 2018 Volunteer Firefighter of the Year award:  Alex Cole 

 

The following member was awarded the 2018 Career Firefighter of the Year award: Jay Wall 

 

 

Daylight  

Savings  

Begins March 

10 



Town of Jamestown 

301 E Main St 

PO Box 848 

Jamestown, NC  27282 

Phone: 336-454-1138 

Fax: 336-886-3504 

E-mail: sapple@jamestown-nc.gov 

 

Sharen Apple, Editor 

Walking with History! 

Upcoming Events 

Feb 19  6:30pm Town Council Meeting  

Mar 4  6:00pm Parks & Recreation Committee 

Mar 10  2:00am Daylight Savings Begins 

Mar 11  6:30pm Planning Board 

Mar 19   6:30pm Town Council Meeting  

Apr 27  9:00am Spring Littersweep 

 

Check the “Calendar of Events” section of the website for updates  We’re on the  Web! 
jamestown-nc.gov 

TOWN DIRECTORY 

 

Town Hall (Utility billing, Plan-

ning, Finance) 

       (336) 454-1138 

 

Water and Sewer Emergency 

      (336) 454-1218 

 

Jamestown Park 

       (336) 454-4912 

 

Fire Department 

       (336) 454-3473 

 

Sheriff’s Department (non-

emergency)  (336)641-6691 

Page 4  

 

Call 336.454.1138 

for an appointment 

with the Mayor 

 

 

Like us on Facebook! 

http://www.jamestown-nc.us/events.html

